
Appendix 2 

 

Response to follow up request for information from the 13 January 2022 meeting 

of the Health Committee 

 
Request for information: 

During the course of the discussion, Members requested that the Chair of Council, British 
Medical Association, provide the plan detailing a different model to deliver care that brings 
primary and secondary care together. 
 

Response: 

Dear Chairman, 
  
These two papers published should be helpful on this topic. 
  
Supporting effective collaboration between primary, secondary and community care in 
England in the wake of Covid-19 
  
Caring, Supportive, Collaborative / Further information 
  
Best wishes, 
 
Stephen 
  

Stephen Hall (he/him) 

Special Advisor  

 

(On behalf of Dr Chaand Nagpaul) 

British Medical Association  

Sent by email on 14 February 2022  

 

https://www.bma.org.uk/media/3334/bma-supporting-effective-collaboration-between-primary-secondary-care-covid-19-oct-2020.pdf
https://www.bma.org.uk/media/3334/bma-supporting-effective-collaboration-between-primary-secondary-care-covid-19-oct-2020.pdf
https://www.bma.org.uk/media/3908/bma-csc-future-vision-nhs-report-sept-19.pdf
https://www.bma.org.uk/advice-and-support/nhs-delivery-and-workforce/the-future/caring-supportive-collaborative-a-future-vision-for-the-nhs

